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OSH ALERT  2020-09 [13 April 2020] 
 

In the Covid-19 Environment, 
Properly Removing your Disposable 
Gloves is Important to Your Health: 

 

 
      Please Respect Yourself and Each Other: Do Not Litter  
 
     Got a question about this particular subject? Write to the JSC at: blueoceana@optonline.net 


